
                                                                       
 

InvitaƟon to Open BalƟc Cup RegaƩa 2024 
 

Dear CompeƟtors, 

The Norwegian Rowing FederaƟon hereby kindly invite your team to compete in the Open 
BalƟc Cup regaƩa, which will take place on the 28-29th of September 2024, at Lake 
Tunevannet, Sarpsborg, Norway.  

Sarpsborg Rowing Club is the organizer of the regaƩa. The InternaƟonal BalƟc Cup RegaƩa is 
OPEN for all countries; and we would like to invite your Team to parƟcipate. The regulaƟons 
for Open BalƟc cup 2024 are the same as in 2023, apart from Russia and Belarus who are not 
invited this year.  

ParƟcipants 

We kindly ask you to show your interest by filling out the aƩached form.  

Please also send us preliminary informaƟon regarding number of rowers, coaches, team 
managers, etc. in need of boarding and lodging no later than 1st of June 2024.  

RegistraƟon of the actual rowers parƟcipaƟng must be submiƩed no later than 1st of 
September 2024.  

Detailed informaƟon regarding the venue, registraƟon, and program for the regaƩa will be 
sent from Sarpsborg Rowing Club in due Ɵme.  

Umpire 

The naƟonal umpire commiƩees will receive an e-mail from the Jury President Tore Gulli 
(tgulli@online.no) inviƟng every country to nominate one World Rowing Umpire to the BalƟc 
Cup Jury before 15th of June (see the quesƟonnaire for more informaƟon).  

Lodging and prices 

All athletes, coaches, and team managers will be lodged at Utne Camping Sarpsborg, 1719 
Greåker and Scandic Sarpsborg, 1706 Sarpsborg. Full board accommodaƟon costs 100 euro 
per person per day. Lunch and dinner will be served nearby the Tunevannet rowing stadium.  

We look forward to meeƟng and welcoming many young rowers to compete and create 
new friendships in Sarpsborg during the 2024 BalƟc Cup Races.  

 

Sincerely,  

Frank Ove Reite,        Thomas Gundersen 

President of the Norwegian Rowing FederaƟon   Sarpsborg Rowing Club 


